
 

 

 

 

 

Environmental performance of heavy duty vehicles 

Austria (May 19, 2016) 

Tirol, Austria, As of today, 19 May 2016, new rules have entered into force relating to 
the environmental performance of heavy duty vehicles which can be used on the A12 
in Tirol between the Austrian-German border and km 91921 on the western border of 
Zirl in both directions. The new rules apply only to vehicles above 7.5 tonnes. As of 
today, only vehicles complying with Euro III to Euro VI norms (vehicle combinations) 
or vehicles complying with Euro II to Euro VI norms (rigid vehicles) can be used.  

Compliance will become gradually stricter over time with deadlines in 2016, end 2017 
and end 2022). A number of operations are excluded from the new rules such as 
road freight transport as part of a combined transport operation. For the details, 
please refer to the attached law 43 (in German only). 

Source: (Official Journal, Tirol)  

 
 


